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Good afternoon, Dan
 
We appreciated the opportunity to share information with you and your team regarding the
proposed affordable housing build in South Huron. 
As a follow up from the conversation on Tuesday, below is some information regarding the proposed
build, and should you have any further questions please let me know.
Have a great evening.
 
The County’s Housing Services is proposing to utilize the funding received they have received
under the Ontario Priorities Housing Initiative (OPHI) allocation to develop and construct 4 one-
bedroom units in Exeter.
The project is currently in the design stage, and Housing Services will seek approvals from both
the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing, and the County of Huron’s County Council, once
the design and cost estimates are finalized.
The units are proposed to be an addition to an existing apartment building, and will help to
provide much needed affordable housing in our community. 
 
Barbara Hall, MPA, FMP
Director, Social and Property Services
Huron County Social and Property Services Department
77722D London Road
Clinton, ON  N0M 1L0
519-482-8505, ext. 4239 (fax) 519-482-1632
1-888-371-5718
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